
LAKE COUNTY OHIO 

CDBG - HOME FEDERAL GRANTS PROGRAMS 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

FISCAL YEAR 2019 ACTION PLAN 

 

 

Lake County is required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 

(HUD) to prepare an Annual Action Plan to govern the use of Federal Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) and Home Investment Partnership (HOME) funds.  

These funds must primarily benefit low and moderate income persons.  Per HUD 

regulation and the Lake County Citizen Participation Plan two public hearings will be 

held by the Lake County Planning and Community Development (P&CD) office, serving 

as administrator of funds for the Lake County Board of Commissioners.  

 

The mandatory CDBG - HOME pre-application briefing, serving as public hearing #1, 

will take place on Monday, April 15, 2019, from 10:00 A.M. to 12:00 noon, at the 

Lakeland Community College Holden University Center, 7700 Clocktower Drive, 

Kirtland, Ohio 44094.  This meeting is mandatory for grant applicants.  Attendance by 

grant writers on behalf of an applicant does not satisfy the applicant’s attendance 

requirement. Due to limited seating, only one representative per organization would be 

appreciated.  Please register by April 10th to: rsvpplanning@lakecountyohio.gov  

 

CDBG and HOME grant applications will be made available at this meeting along with 

information concerning eligible and ineligible activities.  The meeting will feature a panel 

of speakers discussing tools and methods of achieving strategic goals, and showcasing 

examples of good practice using CDBG and HOME funds. Refreshments will be 

provided by The Coalition for Housing and Support Services of Lake County, Inc. 

Applications must be completed and returned by 4:00 P.M. on Monday, May 20, 2019 to 

the P&CD office.  

 

During this development stage of the Annual Action Plan, the components of the Plan 

will be discussed and public comments will be solicited, including ideas regarding the 

community’s needs, resources, and priorities.  Written comments may be submitted to 

Mr. David Radachy, Director, Lake County Planning and Community Development, 125 

E. Erie Street, Painesville, Ohio 44077. The public is encouraged to refer to the P&CD 

website www.lakecountyohio.gov/pcd  and to call (440) 350-2740 with any questions. 

 


